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Hello Friends,

Thank you for responding to my invitation to signup for our new monthly electronic
newsletter. | am sure the contents and format may evolve as we go through the months. If
you have comments, please just send an email to news @joanwink.com

As you know, Dawn Wink, my daughter, will join me in this adventure. Denise Hurd, who
maintains my WebPages, will be helping us also with the newsletter.

In this first newsletter edition, we wanted to share something very special: a transcription of
an audiotape of Paulo Freire. The tape was made in 1993 in Anaheim CA when he spoke to
a large gathering of CABE (California Association of Bilingual Education).

Freire: The Foundation

Thank you to Heather O'Hearn (HOHearn17 @aol.com) for her work on the original
transcription of Paulo Freire, CABE 1993. Dawn (dawn@dawnwink.com) continued with
transcribing and editing.

Thank you also to Dr. Maria Quezada (maria@bilingualeducation.org), CABE President,
who has been very supportive of our work on this transcription.

Your first assignment: help us NAME THIS NEWSLETTER. So far, the suggestions | have
received are (a) Wink's News, and (b) Wink's Whispers and Whoops. | look forward to your
suggestions.

Happy reading/thinking/writing.

Joan & Dawn
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